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 If calling ask for: Alastair Gray 

Phone: 01555 896010 

Date: 26 August 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Show My Homework 
 

As a school, we have decided to move away from a traditional homework diary to a system that is 
better suited to the lives of our young people. Show My Homework has replaced paper diaries for the 
whole school, and is now being used as the primary method of assigning homework. 
SMHW will allow you to see the details of all set tasks, deadlines and submission status. This system 
will improve communication around homework and greater visibility into homework set and completed. 
 

A public calendar of all issued homework is accessible by clicking the SMHW logo on the school 
website or at http://lesmahagow.showmyhomework.co.uk.  
 

Training 
 

Staff have received training on the system recently and will be using SMHW to set all homework from 
Monday 26th August. Pupils’ have also received training and support to log on to the system and how to 
navigate it. Pupils log in using their GLOW (RM Unify) username and password. 
 

Show My Homework App 
 

The associated app is likely to be the way that most pupils’ will use the system and have been advised 
to download it. This means they will get regular updates and push notifications on upcoming 
assignments and deadlines directly to their phones. If you download the app, you will also receive 
notification. 
 

Parents/Carers 
 

Parents and carers also have access to SMHW so that you are kept updated on your child’s workload 
and progress. You can login at http://www.showmyhomework.co.uk, search for Lesmahagow High 
School and select ‘Log in with a PIN’. Your PIN is  ____________. I have attached some additional 
information to help you log in and get started. In addition, a drop-in session is available from 6-7pm on 
Wednesday 28th August and also at Parents’ Evenings throughout the year. 
 

Support 
 

The SMHW team are available on 0207 197 9550 Monday to Friday from 8am-6pm to answer any 
queries, questions or issues that may arise. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Alastair Gray 
Depute Head Teacher 
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